
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
     

November 14, 2023 
 
 

 
To:  Cody Diehl, Superintendent of Farmington Municipal Schools 
 

From:  Ted Lasiewicz, Chief of Operations 
 
Reference:  District online auction of vehicles 

 
 
Consideration to approve the disposal, via an online auction with Public 

Surplus, of one district vehicle currently located at the Plant Operations site 
at 2855 Southside River Road, Farmington, NM.  District vehicle to be 
auctioned off includes: 

 
• 2004 GMC Van, VIN 1GTFG15X341165168 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The administration recommends the approval of Public Surplus for disposing 

of the above-mentioned vehicle via an online auction website. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 
3401 E. 30th Street, Suite A 

Farmington, NM 87402 
district.fms.k12.nm.us 
Office: (505) 324-9840 

Fax: (844) 833-2819 


